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  AGENDA # 4 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: October 17, 2011 

TITLE: Buildings proposed for demolition – 2011 

(20957) 
REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: October 17, 2011 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Stu Levitan, Chair; Erica Gehrig, Vice Chair; Robin Taylor, Christina Slattery, David 

McLean, Marsha Rummel, and Michael Rosenblum.  

 
 

SUMMARY: 
 

Staff will request more information on 3210 Maple Grove Drive. Express grave concern about demolition of 

two designated landmarks and other historic buildings that contribute to the historic character of State Street. 

The ordinance sets a high standard of the demolition of a landmark.  

 

 

ACTION: 
 

A motion was made by Rosenblum, seconded by Rummel, to report to the Plan Commission that the Landmarks 

Commission has great concern over the demolition of two landmark buildings and several other buildings that 

contribute to the historic nature of State Street and that the Landmarks Commission has great concern about the 

entire proposal. The motion was passed on a voice vote/other. 

 


